
ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY

INTEROFFICE  MEMORANDUM 

March 21, 2024 

To: Jerome D. Schad, Chair  
Peggy A. LaGree, Vice Chair  
Michele M. Iannello, Treasurer 

From:    Joyce Tomaka, Chief Financial Officer 

Subject: Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting 

I am pleased to announce that the Finance Department has been awarded a Certificate of 
Achievement for Excellence in Financial Reporting for the submission of its Annual 
Comprehensive Financial Report (ACFR) for the year ended December 31, 2022. 

This report was submitted in July 2023, was judged by members of a Special Review Executive 
Committee and received grades of proficient in each of the 14 different grading categories. 

The Government Finance Officers Association (GFOA) established this financial reporting 
program to encourage and assist state and local governments to go beyond the minimum 
requirements of generally accepted accounting principles.  The Authority submits this annual 
comprehensive report to evidence the spirit of transparency and full disclosure.  

The Finance Department will be submitting its December 31, 2023 Annual Comprehensive 
Financial Report in June of this year. 
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